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English…This week in English we have 

been looking at how to construct a 

sentence ensuring that the punctuation is 

correct. We have used a mysterious 

picture to write about and thinking about 

how to make the sentence successful. As a 

class we have thought about how to make 

the writing more interesting by using 

adjectives, different sentence openers and 

challenging ourselves to use different 

conjunctions not just and.  

Phonics 

Our Sounds this week were: wh (w), ph (f), ey (ee), au (or) 

Our Words this week were: you, my, said, was, with 

 

Spellings and words for next week: all, so, made, time, there 

 

Dates 

 

March 3rd- World Book Day 

Tuesday 1st, Weds 2nd, Fri 4th at 2:30pm (please 

sign up)- Share a book with your child 

15th and 16th March- Parents Evening (this will 

be face to face) 

18th March- Comic Relief (dress up in red and 

crazy hair) 

25th March- Premier Enrichment Day (PE kit) 

28th March- Jade class café at 2pm 

30th March- Emerald class café at 2pm  

1st April- Last Day and Easter Hat Parade 

20th April- Back to School  
 

Maths… In Maths this week we have started to 

look at height. We began by creating and looking 

at all the different vocabulary that goes with 

height and ensuring we use the mathematical 

language: tall, taller, tallest, similar, short, shorter, 

shortest, the same. We then moved our learning 

onto looking at measuring how tall something is by 

using non-standard units (such as beads, cubes 

etc.) and then being able to prove which one is 

the tallest. We ensured that when  

we are measuring height  

we are always starting 

 at the same point to ensure 

 it is fair and precise.  

Number Day 
Thank you so much for all the effort that 

went into the children’s number day outfits! 

We had an amazing day, making number 

biscuits, making number bond to 10 paper 

chains, making our very own bead string 

that all the children keep in their tray to use 

within future maths lesson and doing a roll 

and draw activity. It was lovely to 

celebrate Maths on Tuesday and do lots of 

marvelous maths activities!    

RE… In RE this week we have continued our learning of Judaism. We started our lesson with the 

question ‘What is the meaning of Moses?’ and discussed who Moses could be. We found out that 

Moses is a leader. We then discussed what a good leader is and why we need a good leader. The 

children then drew a picture of someone who is their leader and wrote about why they are a good 

leader. Within RE this term we will be discussing the story of Moses and Passover.  
 


